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We will continue to read our class text ‘Pig
Heart Boy’ by Malorie Blackman
Does Cameron go through with his heart
transplant? 

Liinking to our text Pig Hert boy- We will be
writing two different letters, focusing on both
formal and informal writing.

We will be continuing with our SATs build up-
with a focus on area, shape, data,
coordinates as well further enhancing our
arithmetic and number skills. 

Our Learning

As we move closer to the SATs,
here are a few ways parents and
carers can support their children in
preparing for these important
tests. 

The SATs will take place from
Monday, 12 May 2025 to Thursday,
15 May 2025.

 Parents and carers can help by
establishing a regular study
routine, using past test papers,
and encouraging reading to
enhance comprehension. The
school will provide homework,
such as past papers, to be
completed together with the child
to support their learning. 

Assisting with spelling and times
tables will be beneficial.  Most
importantly, parents and carers
should offer encouragement and
emotional support to boost their
child's confidence. 

By following these steps, parents
and carers can help their children
feel prepared and perform well in
the SATs.

During science this term- Year 6 will be  
investigating the circulatory system with a
focus on the heart. They will also be taking
part in a heart dissection  in class! 

Our history topic this term will be looking at
the Monarchy and the role our kings and
queens have played within our socieity
throughout the years. 

Our P.E topic this term will be football. The
children will be developing their passing and
shooting skills as well building on their Orcay
skils and how we work together as team. 

SAT’s Prep 


